
From: Viktorija Saveca 

Sent: 08 December 2021 15:38 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: Re: 2021/3099/P & 2021/4260/A - Units 1 & 2, 199A West End Lane, NW6 2LJ 

Dear Tony, 

Hope you have been well. 

Further to our correspondence below, we have now prepared three revised drawings. Please 

see attached: 

- Proposed Plan CD-133-20-G00 Rev C; 

- Existing & Proposed External Elevations CD-133-28-G00 Rev C; and 

- Signage Details & Shopfront Sections CD-133-28-G01 Rev C. 

In terms of illumination, both facia signs will have external illumination only. In terms of the 

shopfront, a door has been reinstated as per the existing arrangement. 

I trust these revisions fully address the matters you raised below. Please do let me know if 

there are any queries or further comments. 

Kindest regards, 

Viktorija 


